
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE 
COSTA MESA FOUNDATION 

 
TUESDAY, JULY 3, 2018 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Costa Mesa Foundation on 
Tuesday, July 3, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. in Conference Room 1A, City Hall, 77 Fair Drive, 
Costa Mesa has been cancelled. 
 
 
DATED this 2nd July, 2018. 

 
 
 

/s/ Lisa Shultz______ 
Lisa Schultz, President 
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
/s/ Gerard Ladalardo_______ 
Gerard Ladalardo, Secretary 


